
Prelude and Centering Down 

Prayer 

Welcome, Announcements & Birthdays 

Hymn:  Jesus Loves Me #738  

Children’s Story 

Prayer Concerns 

Choir  

Baby Dedication: Wyatt King 

    Isaac King  

Open Worship 

Message 

Benediction 

In order to reduce personal contact, we will continue  
not passing the plate for the offering. A bucket will be  

available at the back door. Thank you for your faithfulness.  

 We’re so glad you’re here!  
Please fill out a Visitor Card from the back of the pew and place it in 
the offering bucket as you leave today. Also, please stop by the foyer  
on your way out to receive our special “Visitor Gift” today! 

What’s Happening This Week? 
 

Sunday  No Youth Meeting 
 5:30 pm Baptism Service in Park  
 
Monday 10:30 am Quaker Ladies in Library 
 
Wednesday 6:00 pm Devotional on HSFM Facebook & YouTube 
 

   (Families are encouraged to watch devotional & pray together as a family at home) 
 
Saturday 8:30 am God’s Garden - Potato Harvest 

Welcome to 

Holly Spring Friends Meeting 
 

July 10th, 2022 

   

Church Office: 336-879-3136 

Email: hollyspring@rtmc.net    Website: www.hollyspring.org 

WORSHIP SERVICE OPTIONS DURING PANDEMIC 

Services broadcast each week on radio - 87.9 FM 

Live Streaming is also available each week on Facebook/YouTube 

Nursery Available 

This is for children under 4 for those who are interested.  

During 11am worship service. 

We are having a gift card shower for  
Miranda and William Allen 

Baby girl is due July 30th 
There is a basket in the foyer for gift cards or other gifts.  

Registered at babylist.com 

Gift Card Shower 

But when they believed Philip as he preached the 

things concerning the kingdom of God and the name of Jesus 

Christ, both men and women were baptized.  Acts 8:12 NKJV 

 
THE DRIVE IN MOVIE HAS BEEN  

RESCHEDULED TO A LATER DATE. 
MORE DETAILS ONCE A DATE HAS BEEN SCHEDULED   

♦♦♦ ♦♦♦ 
We will have a water baptism service  

at the Holly Spring pond today at 5:30pm. 
Will include songs and scripture message by the pond. Everyone is  

invited to come and support those being baptized. Bring a chair. 

It’s Almost Tater Time! 
We plan to harvest the white potatoes from Gods Garden  

on Saturday July 16, at 8:30am.  This is for anyone  
who would like to help. The potatoes will be given  

away to local food pantries as well as others in need.  
Just bring a bucket and a smile! 

 
You are invited and encouraged to attend a 
special speaker on July 17th in the  
sanctuary at 10:00am.  Katherine Gibson, 
Vice President of Family Care Services of 

Hospice, will be addressing our entire congregation on the topic of 
Grief. Grief and loss are aspects of life that are often times  
unavoidable. Grief can come in different forms- to include loss of a 
person, pet, relationship, or the ability to do a certain task. Hospice 
would like to offer you some guidance and information on what to 
expect following a loss, including common grief responses and  
coping skills. - Public Morals, Peace and Service Committee 

The Public Morals, Peace & Service Committee is   

requesting your help with the “Back to School Bash.”  

The Ramseur Ministerial Association would like us to  

supply 325 3-ring binders for the event and they will  

be needed by August 7th.  We will be happy to  

purchase the binders for you if you earmark your 

checks “Binders” or you may purchase and leave them in Trotter Bolton’s 

office or the box earmarked binders in the back of the church foyer.   

Special Sunday with Ben Doomy 
Ben Doomy will be with us on Sunday morning  

July 24 sharing about his missions work  
with Source of Light Ministries.  

Ben is currently raising his own support.  
We will receive a love offering for Ben on July 24. 

Holly Spring to Volunteer @ Ramseur Food Pantry  

NEXT WEEK  July 18th - July 22nd
 

Mon.  Wed. & Fri.  11am - 1pm and Tuesday 5pm - 7pm 

Please see Karen Allen, Madeline Allen, Revonda Cox or Linda York if you’d like to help! 

  
         This Saturday, July 16 |  10:30 am until 12:00 pm 

              Please share with someone you know that could benefit! 

(for those in need) 

mailto:hollyspring@rtmc.net
http://www.hollyspring.org
http://babylist.com/


PRAYER CONCERNS 

 

SENIOR PASTOR  .............................................................................. Todd Brown 
336.318.5131     (cell) 
336.879.8388 (home) 

  

YOUTH PASTOR  ........................................................................... Trotter Bolton 
336.420.5058 (cell) 

CLERK OF MONTHLY MEETING ........................ Joe Allen: 336.879.2046 (home) 
CLERK OF MINISTRY & COUNSEL ............... Melvin Allen:  336.672.2496 (home) 
SECRETARY .................................................................................... Sharon Loflin 
Secretary Office Hours:  Tuesday   9:30am - 3:00pm 

    Thursday  9:30am - 3:00pm 

Facility Reservations: 
 If anyone needs to reserve any of the church facilities or the van,  
 please call or email the secretary with the dates and times 
   
                   Special Reminder: Don’t forget we have a hearing assist system      
                  available on Sunday mornings! Anyone who needs to use this 
                  service can see the sound technician before service.   

 
 
 

Bulletin Announcements/Reservations 
All announcements for the bulletin should be called or emailed to the 
church office by Wednesday morning of each week.  

Ann Allen Ann Gallimore Family Josh Phthisic 

Carlton Allen Tommy Garner Helen Pike 

Anita Brady Amy Graves Chrystal Pippin 

Wiley Brady Linda Hall Ray & Diane Rivers 

Mary Brewer Joe Hayes Gary Robbins 

Christopher Brice Martha Hinesley Tommy Saunders 

Debbie Buschey Annarae Hodgin Kenzie Scoggins 

Brad Byers Trey Hussey Diane Shepherd 

Ellis & Mildred Byrd Debbie Kelly Lester Stone 

Kim Canoy Harry Kidd Pat Thrower 

Ethan Clark Evelyn Lewis  

Family of Sandra Collinson Leonard McNeil  

Betty Cox Bobby Millikan  

Karla Eanes Gwen Millikan  

Chad Eddy Reece Needham  

Wanda Ferree Josie Parrish  

Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents 
Pattie Craven Crossroads of Asheboro 

Gary Cox Brookdale Assisted Living, Asheboro 
 

National Concerns 
 Government Leaders 

 Russia/Ukraine Crises 

 Coronavirus 

 Spiritual life and health of our nation, leaders and military families 

 Israel/Middle East/North Korea 

 Persecuted Christians Worldwide 
 

Ministries & Missions 

 Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries  

 Bob & Hope Carter, Missionaries 

 Greater Piedmont Adult & Teen Challenge 

 Grace Haven Christian Children’s Home, Siler City 

 Your Choices Randolph, Asheboro 

 TODAY NEXT SUNDAY 

GREETERS Greg & Denise Hudson Richard & Leisa Rumley 

FLOWERS Linda York Linda York 

CHILDREN’S STORY Amy Brown Shelia Brumley 

NURSERY Ellane Campbell Jenny Campbell 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR 

July 3, 2022 

Sunday School Attendance -  24                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 Visitors -   

 Offering - 60 

Worship Attendance -  

OFFERINGS GENERAL FUND PARK  MINISTRY 

Last Sunday $3,555.00  $100.00  
Weekly Budget Req. $4,255.77  $192.31  

Weekly Variance ($700.77) ($92.31) 
Year-to-Date (Y-T-D) $100,030.48  $2,730.00  
Y-T-D Budget Req. $114,905.77  $5,192.31  

Y-T-D Variance ($14,875.29) ($2,462.31) 

 


